

NEWSLETTER

S U M M B R U B R M 18.05.18

DATES TO REMEMBER

22.05.18	EYFS Sports Day
23.05.18	Year 1— 6 Sports Day
25.05.18	School Mufti Day, raise funds
	for ICT equipment - £1.00
25.05.18	School Nurse Drop In 1.00pm-3.00pm
Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18	
11.06.18	Reception Induction Evening 6pm-7pm
14.06.18	EYFS Pirate Dad's Day
18.06.18	World Cup Focus Week
18.06.18	Nursery Induction Meeting 6pm-7pm
27.06.18 -	29.06.18 Year 6 Kingswood Residential
04.07.18	Lower School Production 2.00pm
05.07.18	Lower School Production 2.00pm
06.07.18	EYFS Trip to Weston Super Mare
13.07.18	School Reports out to parents
16.07.18	Open Evening -3.00pm - 5.30pm
18.07.18	EYFS Fun Day - information to follow
19.07.18	Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm
20.07.18	Break Up at 3.15pm



Children should wear a plain **coloured** t-shirt to match their house colour (red, yellow, green, blue) with the rest of their PE kit . Parents please remember to apply sun cream to children before school and children should preferably wear a cap or sun hat and have a bottle of water with them.

PARENTS PLEASE ATTEND IF YOU CAN

EYFS Sports Day Tuesday 22nd May

RH & Nam starts at 9.15 on the school field.

RKW & Npm starts at 1.45am on the school field.

Whole School Sports Day Wednesday 23rd May

Lower School (Yrs 1,2,3) starts at 9.15pm on the school field.

Upper School (Yrs 4,5,6) starts at 11.00am on the school field.

Dear Parents/Carers,

Well, SATs week for Year 2 and 6 is over! The tests this year have been very difficult and challenging for our pupils. I really must say a huge well done to all the children that have completed the tests. They have worked so hard in the build up and really tried their best all week. Hopefully they will get the excellent results that they deserve.

We are fast approaching half term. Following the short break we will be looking forward to the Year 6 residential and Drayton Manor as well as the Lower School Production and all the children will find out which teacher they will be having next year and Reports will be coming home! Always exciting! We will be arranging transition meetings for parents before the end of the term and there will also be a chance on Open Evening for parents to see the work that the children have completed this year.

As it has now been three years since our last Ofsted Inspection we will be retaining most of the children's books in school at the end of the year, to use as evidence of the excellent work that happens in our school. We anticipate an inspection at some point in the next academic year, but you can never be sure!

I hope that you will be able to join us on the school field on Tuesday or Wednesday next week for our Sports Days. Please see the box next to this letter for details of timings and the equipment needed by the children.

Can I please remind parents that we are a NO SMOKING site AT ALL TIMES and this includes vaping. Parents/visitors should also never use foul or offensive language on site or within earshot of school pupils and no dogs are allowed—even in the arms of owners (except guide dogs).

Have a great weekend!



Students of the Week

Hollie M, Freya P, Anna R, Olivia W, Ruby T, Kamren S, Isabelle P, Isabelle H, Khanyisile M, Jack B, Tiana R & Ellie W.



Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/